
From: Davis Ray - WynnefieldForward <davis@wynnefieldforward.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 5:51 PM 
To: Aaron King <aaronk@cityofws.org>; Barbara Hanes Burke <bhburke@cityofws.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] The Lofts @ Noel - Zoning Docket W-3577 
 

  
To Whom it May Concern:  

 
This message is to notify you that we, the applicant, would like to respectfully request to withdraw our 
current application for the above referenced zoning application. Can you please let us know if additional 
items are needed to further process this request?  

  

Best regards, 

 

Davis Ray  

336.822.0765 

davis@wynnefieldforward.com 

 

 

CAUTION:***EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting 
this email? Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is 
suspicious: Do not click links or open attachments. Click the Report Message button in 
Outlook to notify Information Systems.  

mailto:davis@wynnefieldforward.com
mailto:aaronk@cityofws.org
mailto:bhburke@cityofws.org
mailto:davis@wynnefieldforward.com
Winston-Salem City Council
                Withdrawn
               May 1, 2023




